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Note to File 
 
EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road, Canadian Zinc Corp. 
 

To: Parties  
 
Re: Review Board staff contact for July 8-15, 2016 and next steps 
 
The Review Board staff contact for EA1415-01 from July 8-15, 2016 is Chris Rose, 
crose@reviewboard.ca 867-766-7051.  Please direct all correspondence to Chris during this period 
with a copy to Chuck Hubert and Ruari Carthew. 
 
The Review Board anticipates that undertaking submissions from the technical session will be 
completed by mid-July.  Once all undertakings have been submitted the next step in this 
environmental assessment is second round information requests as shown in the Work Plan 
 
Parties will have one month to prepare second round information requests once all undertakings have 
been submitted.  Further instructions on second round information requests will be provided after  
undertakings are complete. 
 
Review Board staff contacts from July 18, 2016 onwards are Chuck Hubert chubert@reviewboard.ca 
867 766-7052 and Ruari Carthew at rcarthew@reviewboard.ca, 867-766-7073. 
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